MEDICARE BENEFICIARIES:

Have your out-of-pocket expenses
increased for your
medical equipment items?

Have you experienced delays
in getting equipment
& related services?

Have you had difficulty
finding a medical equipment
supplier to service you?

IF SO, YOU HAVE BEEN IMPACTED BY
Medicare’s fu ndlng Cuts to home medical equipment
& must take action!

On July 1, 2016, Medicare slashed reimbursement rates for medical equipment
across rural America by upwards of 50-80%. As result, trusted homecare
providers have been forced to make difficult decisions to keep their doors open,
such as change their delivery/service policies, reduce their product offerings
& require beneficiaries to pay up-front for their medical equipment, in which
Medicare will only partially reimburse. Medicare changes are causing patients to
lose access to vital medical equipment they need to be in their home!

We Need Your Help!

Share Your Story Urge Congress to
with People for Quality Care Take Immediate Action
800-404-8702 www.peopleforqualitycare.org 866-338-1015
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